
From: prajay shrestha
Sent: 17 June 2023 20:43 
To: Licensing <Licensing@reading.gov.uk> 
Subject: Petition to oppose the opening 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
        I am writing this as a community member of Whitley Wood Lane , Reading , to express 
my strong opposition to the proposed opening of Whitley store on the Whitley wood lane. 
This is already impacting our neighbor's society and children to get access to lot of shops in 
this area with relation to Alcohol consumption and more violent activities will increase after 
the permission to the shops to sell alcohol. Opening a new one in the same area will 
definitely increase more disturbances and late-night alcohol creates noises in this area. We 
believe more access to the shops selling alcohol will increase our children's and 
surroundings .  
    Being on the area for years I am concerned to our social areas which we want it to 
improve on a healthier lifestyle . Already shop being on one side and this one looks like it 
will create more crowd attraction towards the anti social activities.  
 

Kind Regards  

Prajay Shrestha  
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